February 13, 2014
Ashley Fedoroff
Curation

Louisiana Division of Archaeology

1835 N. River Road

Baton Rouge, LA 70802

Dear Ms. Fedoroff:

This is to notify you of our intent to curate one collection of artifacts and associated records from cultural resource management projects performed in the State of Louisiana. This project occupies 1 box (1 cubic foot), and has been curated according to current Louisiana Division of Archaeology standards. The following project is currently ready for inspection by the Division of Archaeology:

Phase I Cultural Resources Survey of Project Name, Somewhere Parish, LA.  
If you have any questions or require additional information, feel free to contact me at (123) 456-7890 or myemailaddress@whatever.com.
Sincerely,

Indiana Jones
Laboratory Manager
Awesome Archaeologists, Inc. 
